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3 June 2020 

 
Dear Families 
 
Your child has been offered a chance to complete Level 2 Bikeability Course.  The cycling course 
will take place between Monday 15th June to Thursday 25th June, in school time hours.  Exact 
times for your child will follow.  
 
Your child will be assessed on their cycling skills in an off road environment (Level 1). Once we 
are totally confident with your child’s skills, we will then commence training on quiet, local roads 
where your child will be instructed in all basic manoeuvres within Level 2 of the National 
Standards of Cycling. For detailed information on the manoeuvres that your child will undertake, 
please refer to www.bikeability.org.uk 
 
Your child will need a roadworthy cycle (please see attached sheet) and we ask that they wear a 
suitable cycle helmet that is safe and secure. Please check their bicycle prior to the course to 
ensure it fits your child correctly and is safe to ride. Due to social distancing rules, the instructors 
cannot closely check your child’s bicycle and helmet, this must be carried out at home to ensure 
your child’s safety.  
 
Suitable clothing should be worn by your child. This should be comfortable, with narrow bottomed 
trousers, trainers are ideal footwear for cycling. Training may take place in wet weather, so a 
lightweight waterproof jacket may be advisable also. Please note the course is designed to 
improve cycle control and your child should be encouraged to practice beforehand in a safe 
environment, especially signalling. 
 
We have been very fortunate that the FOES will be paying for half the course this year and so the 
price per child will be £11.00 per child which is payable online via School Money.  Please email 
the School Office should you need assistance accessing your child’s School Money account.  
 
Please complete and return the attached consent form by Monday 8th June 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely   
 
Mrs G Robinson                
              
                                                                                                                     

Year 6 Bikeability – June 2020 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________  ____  Year group: ___    ____ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Bikeability course taking place during June 2020.  
 
Signed:      Print Name:      
 
Date:               
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